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Tioga County Legislative Deputy Chair Dale Weston has declared a STATE OF EMERGENCY effective at 
6:00 AM September 18, 2018 for Tioga County due to flash flooding. 
 
Tioga County Director of Emergency Services Michael Simmons and Tioga County Sheriff Gary W. Howard  
advise NO unnecessary travel  throughout the County due to water over the roadways. Some State, County 
and local roads are closed at this time due to water and debris in the roadways. County roads are restricted to 
emergency vehicles only per State of Emergency Order. 
 
 
 
Approved by Mike Simmons, Director of Emergency Services 
Posted 9/18/18 6:45 AM by Diane Rockwell 
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